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Thank You All for recognizing the vital importance of the Cascade (Skagit watershed), Green
(Toutle watershed), and Napeequa (Wenatchee) Rivers. These rivers provide clean drinking water
for communities, support local economies, are critical to fish and wildlife, and create recreation
opportunities. They are vital to our future. They also face growing threats, including drought,
diminished snowpack, rising temperatures, wildfire, development, and pollution. 

To protect these rivers for future generations please act now to prohibit mining, timber harvest,
grazing, and any destructive recreation. Please lead protections for these rivers that benefit
Washington's people, economy, wildlife, and salmon. 
Thank you for your work to preserve our most important public treasures for ALL.


